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Problem of the Week Announcement

Problem of the Week Each week, a problem will be posted on the de-
partment bulletin board and at the Math/CS Club web page:

http://mathcs.holycross.edu/~ahwang/club/index.html

The first Holy Cross student to present a correct solution to Professor Hwang
wins (a tiny bit of) fame and a candy bar! Solutions may be handwritten or
emailed in LATEX format.

Happy solving!


